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Impala Platinum Holdings Limited (Implats) and its operating 

subsidiaries Impala Platinum Limited (Impala) and Marula 

Platinum (Marula) are pleased to announce that they have 

reached a two-year settlement on wages with the National 

Union of Mineworkers (NUM). 

 

The offer provides for: 

 increases on basic pay of 10% to A and B-level and 

8.5% to C level employees along with various 

amendments to other benefits in the first year 

 increases on basic pay of 10%, 9% and 8% to A, B 

and C-level employees respectively in the second 

year. 

    

This wage agreement secures a desirable two year 

settlement period in which to further cement business 

performance and strengthen employee relations. 

 

[Ends] 

 

 


